
Weekly Notes March 15, 2022 

Office Notes 

Reenrollment packets are being sent home this week! Please complete the required paperwork and submit your 

signed tuition agreement and deposit by this Friday, March 18th to secure your child’s placement for the upcoming 

2022-2023 school year.  

Thank you, 

Ms. Jamie and Ms. Melanie 

 

Dear Parents, 

Allow us to introduce ourselves; we are the MSOR LOGO Shop. We are a small micro-business startup in the Adolescent 

and Secondary Program. 

Each year we are allowed to start a small micro-business and utilize it to teach ourselves entrepreneurship, accounting, 

management, procurement, and small business management. Our classmates have created and are running the Sweet 

Shop, Breakfast Box, Lunch Box, and now we join them with the LOGO SHOP. Yes, we might be a bit late to the game, 

but we hope to make up for it. 

Our mission is to design and promote merchandise for MSOR. Our vision is to provide quality school merchandise that 

you will love to wear and show your school spirit. We are starting with two classic designs from the past and adding new 

designs and merchandise in the coming month. 

We are starting small and look forward to growing our business in the coming months; for this reason, we cannot carry 

inventory right now. We are currently operating a made-to-order shop; for this reason, we have an order deadline. The 

merchandise will arrive two weeks after the deadline. 

We currently have two shirt designs: The Dolphin has print on the front and back, and the MSOR Logo has print on the 

front. Please print and complete the order form below to order.  

We appreciate your consideration and support; if you have ideas for our shop, please email us at 

adolescent_biz@msor.org. 

Sincerely, Marissa Gonzales, Price Payne, Sophie Strickland, and Maddie Green 

mailto:adolescent_biz@msor.org


 

LOST AND FOUND 03/14/22  
Item Manufacturer Size 

Gray fleece short zip jacket Children's Place 7/8 

Denim jacket Wonder Nation S 6/7 

Black jacket quilted front cotton sleeve Wonder Nation 4T 

Olive Green hooded jacket w fur on hood Old Navy 6-7 S 

Navy full zip jacket Children's Place 4 xs 

Red polyester full zip hoodie w red/black 
stripe sleeve xersion S 8 reg 

Navy full zip jacket w med blue trim Old Navy no size 

Green/Olive full zip hoodie Urban Pipeline Large 

Hot Pink full zip jacket Columbia 7/8 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ms. Ginny & Ms. Kelly’s Class 

We’re having so much fun learning all about the farm!!!  They are loving all the songs and we’ve busy 

making a few crafts! 

Thursday is St. Patrick’s Day!  We will be serving green milk to the children!  If anyone would like to send in 

a special snack for them, please let me know. 

We are getting so excited to see all the farm animals that will be visiting us next Friday (25th)!!  This will be 

such a fun day for the kids!  Pray for beautiful weather!!! 

Please remember our pick-up times are 2:15-2:25. Being in time helps the traffic flow so much better for 

Primary pick up! 

Please remember our Spring break is the 1st week in April!! 

Ms. Ginny and Ms. Kelly 

 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel’ & Ms. Savannah’s Class 

We are having so much fun learning about the farm!   The children absolutely love this unit.  We have been 

discussing what we get from the animals on the farm and the various names of the animals and their 

offspring.   

The weather is a little crazy right now.  Please make sure to check the temperature  at 8:30.  We go out until 

9:25.  Please make sure to dress them appropriately and consider having them wear layers.  It was too cool 

this morning to go out but they are out on the playground playing in late stay without their jackets enjoying 

the sunshine! 

St. Patrick's Day is March 17th .  We will have some special green milk that day.  If you would like to send a 

treat in to celebrate please let me know. 

A few reminders: 

*make sure to send silverware daily 

*library books are easily sent in the naproll bags on Monday to make it easier to remember and transport 

*drop off is 8:20-8:30 (unless you have an older sibling in our older programs); we still have several people 

coming in too early and it is a imperative that we maintain ratio in the mornings. 

Thank you all for your help in making our classroom great! 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel and Ms. Savannah 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, & Ms. Anna Kate’s Class 

We had a wonderful International Day.  I hope that each of you were able to check out our video in the 

email that was sent on Thursday.  The children enjoyed the songs and the food and loved learning all the 

interesting facts about American Samoa.  I learned a lot that I did not know. We have St. Patrick's Day on 

Thursday of this week.  If anyone would like to send a snack in for the class to celebrate St. Patrick's Day, 

please let me know.  

We will celebrate Aurora's birthday on Friday with a pizza lunch provided  by her family.  You do not need 

to send lunch on Friday.  That is a great way to end the week. Science Fair is also coming up for the 

elementary classes.  We love to be part of this.  We enjoy visiting elementary and hearing about their 

projects and experiments. If your child would like to bring in an experiment and share with our class, we 

would love for you to share with us.  Some examples would be an experiment about tension, changing 

water color, making slime, or even food related.  There are so many experiments that would be short and 

easy but have valuable information that we could learn from. 

Hope everyone has a great week! 

Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, and Ms. Anna Kate 

 
 
Ms. Valerie & Ms. Christina’s Class 

Hello,   

We hope everyone enjoyed their weekend. We are incredibly proud of all the students and how 

hard they worked for International Day. It is not easy to memorize lines and say them out loud. This 

takes a lot of courage! We are amazed at how much information the children retained. Thank you, 

LaDonna Collins, for making a Thai dessert for the class. We really appreciated it and the children 

really enjoyed it.  

This week we will begin to learn about weather, clouds, and the water life cycle. We will also talk 

about the history of Saint Patrick’s Day. If your child has a book related to our studies, they may 

bring it in to share with the class.  

If anyone would like to bring in a treat for the class for Saint Patrick’s Day, we would greatly 

appreciate it!  

Warm Regards,  

Ms. Valerie and Ms. Christina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ms. Dolores & Ms. Robin’s Class 

Last week we began the study of Europe, completing political and land and water form maps. We will study 

the biomes this week and begin to learn about the people, culture, and animals of the continent. The 

children are always so excited to start new continent studies. Please ask them to share what they are 

learning about Europe at home. 

Science experiments should be well underway. This week, the assignment due is the observations page. 

This may exceed one page depending on the experiment. Please use diagrams, illustrations, and pictures 

to help show your work. They may make charts and/or graphs as they prepare to turn in their results page 

next week. The students will post them on the display board as they prepare to present their projects to the 

class.  

Students should begin to prepare for their presentations by discussing the project at home on a regular 

basis. Ask them questions and help them to evaluate their observations as they complete the process. They 

should be able to explain the experiment to teachers and classmates, and if they practice and discuss it at 

home, they will be more confident presenting at school.  

Ms. Robin and Ms. Dolores 

 

Ms. Stefanie’s Class 

International Day videos have all been posted to Google Classroom! Everyone should be able to access 
them through the Classroom as long as you’ve joined through your child’s student email account. 

This Thursday the Observations page of the Science Fair packet is due. All experiments should be in 
progress or completed. Next Thursday, March 24th, the Results page and the tri-fold science board will be 
due along with any pictures, data, or charts for the board. Third year students also need to turn in the 
Research page on this day. On Friday, March 25th, students will begin assembling their boards in class. 

March birthdays will be celebrated on Friday, March 25th. A birthday lunch will be provided by the Durbin, 
Smith, and Harrison families. Thank you all for providing lunch for students on March 25th. Happy March 
birthdays to Thomas, Charlene, and Levi! 

Spring break will be Monday, April 4th through Friday April 8th.  

*Special Alert* Several rocks, minerals, and fossils have gone missing from our Geology shelf work. If you 
notice any such items that you don’t recognize have accidentally found their way into your home, could you 
please see that they are returned to the classroom? We miss having them on our shelves! Thank you! 

Ms. Stefanie 

 

Ms. Rebecca & Ms. Kaitlin’s Class 

Yesterday was National Pi Day! Students were able to measure and understand diameter and circumference 

of circles in honor of the day.  

We have started our class read, Tuck Everlasting. The students are really enjoying the book so far. 

Science Fair is our next big project. Students will need a large tri-fold board in black or white.  

Have a great week!!!!!! 

Ms. Rebecca and Ms. Kaitlin 


